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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2017 3:00 PM
To: 'Thomas Colwell'; Records Clerk
Subject: RE: PSC Docket 16010

Good afternoon Mr. Colwell,  

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160101 and forwarding your comments to the 
Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Sincerely, 

 

Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
ssoto@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6010 
 
 
 
From: Thomas Colwell [mailto:colwell.thomas@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2017 12:51 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: PSC Docket 16010 
 
I am a Seminole County resident and I am writing to express my opposition to the proposed hike in my water 
rates that has been requested by Utilities, Inc of Florida and which is scheduled to be considered by the 
Commission in August.  The proposed hike is truly excessive and would impose a serious financial hardship on 
me and many of my friends and neighbors. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of my request. 
 
Thomas Colwell 
3999 Lancashire Lane 
Longwood, FL. 32779 
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